
House Swimming Carnival 
Tuesday 18 February 5.30pm to 9.10pm 

This year’s Senior School House Swimming Carnival will be held on Tuesday 18 
February in the indoor pool at Perth High Performance Centre (HPC), formerly HBF 
Stadium. Perth HPC has very good facilities for swimmers, and we anticipate an 
excellent night of competition. 

The pool will be open to swimmers from 5.30pm with the program commencing at 
6.00pm. Click here to access the program of events. 

We welcome spectators; however, the carnival will also be broadcast live on a 
YouTube channel. Please click here to access the livestream. 

Perth HPC is a very busy place, so an early arrival is suggested to avoid your son 
missing the start. Students transported by parents should also establish an exact 
collection point inside the main entrance foyer for the conclusion of the carnival. 
Please click here for a map of Perth HPC, and here for a map of the event. 

School buses will provide transport for the students to and from the stadium. The 
buses leave Queenslea Drive at 4.45pm and leave the stadium at approximately 
9.15pm. Students wishing to travel on the school buses are asked to advise their 
Head of House. 

All students in Years 7 to 12 are expected to attend the carnival. The dress for all 
boys is House polo shirt, school tracksuit pants or PE shorts, white socks and joggers. 
All students must wear school bathers when competing. Failure to do so will result 
in disqualification. 

Students will not be allowed to purchase food or drink from the Perth HPC kiosk or 
café on the night. Students must bring their own food and drinks. 

It is anticipated that the carnival, including the presentation of trophies, will be 
completed by 9.10pm. All students are expected to remain seated in their House 
area until they are dismissed by their Head of House at the end of the carnival. 

A reminder that all Senior School classes start at 9.45am on Wednesday 19 
February. Supervised access to the refectory is available from 8.30am. 

We are looking forward to a great event. 

https://www.ccgs.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Swim-Program-2025.pdf
https://bit.ly/3CNwgTn
https://www.ccgs.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/perth-hpc-map.jpg
https://www.ccgs.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/2025-HouseSwimmingMap.pdf



